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Hello Everyone,  

I hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable Easter.  

Thank you to the PTA for delivering Easter eggs for all 

the students just in time for the Easter Break! 

Welcome back to all the Staff and students for the 

final term of this academic year.  

As most of you will be aware Miss Yon-Bowers had to 

return to St Helena for personal reasons. We wish 

Miss Yon-Bowers well and look forward to having her 

back with us next flight. In the meantime the Year 1 

and 2 Class have had many cover teachers but have 

coped brilliantly! Numbers have been down 

dramatically in this class as there seems to be a bug 

going round. Get well soon to all those students who 

are off ill. 

Splash Gala  

As you all know we had to postpone our Splash gala 

due to the Heavy rain. The new date for this is now 

Wednesday 26th April at 1.40pm. We look forward to 

seeing you there.  

Swim Gala 

On Thursday 5th April we held our annual Swim Gala at 

Traveller’s Hill pool. From all of us here at TBS thank 

you to all those who supported and helped to make 

this event possible. Special Thanks to Mr Duncan and 

Miss Young for organising it all.  Well done to all the 

students taking part and Congratulations to Elliots the 

winners this year. Medals have now arrived and will 

be given out soon.  

 

Careers Fair 

Thursday 27th April we will hold our Annual Careers 

Fair here at school at 1.30pm. Thank you to all the 

employers who have said they would like to take part, 

we look forward to seeing you all there.  Please do 

contact the School Office if you would like us to do 

anything prior to you arriving here.  

Nursery Admissions 

In preparation for September 2023 we are now taking 

admissions for our new Nursery cohort.  Please do get 

in touch with the school office to register your child to 

start with us in September.  

Star of the term 

As is normal practice we held our star of the term 

awards assembly this morning. Congratulations and 

well done to all those receiving certificates.  

 

Exams 

The exam season is upon us and Year 11 are about to 

start the main bulk of their exams. Best wishes to all 

of you! Remember all that we can ask is that you do 

your best. 

A reminder that if you are taking overseas leaves 

between now and the end of the school year please 

could you let us know. This will help support our 

planning for the end of year enrichment activities.  

Term dates 2023 – 2024 

Now that we have a schedule for the Airlink flights, 

there have been some slight changes to the term 

dates for the next academic year. This is to ensure we 

are fully staffed for the new term in January 2024.  
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Year 9 Visit to the Bank of St Helena 

 

As part of the PSHE topic ‘Financial 
Awareness’, Year 9 students visited the Bank 
of St Helena on Thursday 20th April. 
Mrs. Carmen Piek met with the students and 
gave a brief overview about banking, 
savings, interest rates and loans. 
She discussed the different types of accounts 
that someone could have at BOSH and 
students were very interested to 
find out about the Child Bond Savings 
account and the recently advertised Start 
Smart accounts. 
Students asked many interesting and 
thought-provoking questions throughout the 
visit and it is hoped that they have learnt 
much and  
have taken away something from this visit 
which will help them to make informed 
decisions in the future. 
Students were given a mini note pad and a 
pen and we would like to thank Mrs Piek and 
the Bank of St Helena for their time. 
 
Miss Charmaine Henry 
 

That’s it for this week!  

 

Tania Maggott 

Head Teacher 

 


